
Dear [Participant's Name], 

On behalf of [Church Name], I want to extend our heartfelt gratitude for your participation in our 

Mentorship Program. Your commitment and dedication have truly made a difference in our 

community. 

Your willingness to share your knowledge and experiences has not only enriched the lives of 

those you mentored but has also fostered a spirit of growth and collaboration within our church. 

Thank you once again for your invaluable contributions. We look forward to seeing how you 

continue to inspire and guide others. 

With warm regards, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[Church Name]  

[Contact Information]  


